From: adanrowe@live.com

To: LRO
Subject: SB 181A
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 10:38:19 AM

SUBMITTED TESTIMONY AGAINST SB181A

Speaking as a Grange member | am strongly against this measure. We need our time and energy for working on
much-needed community service and NOT on time-consuming extra paper-work etc to maintain our exempt status.
The worth and value of work done by non-profits is already ascertained when we go through the process to receive
exemption status.

Sincerely,

Sarah Atkins

2520 Kingsley Road
Hood River OR 97031
541 806 2344
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